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Values for Life – Friendship 

The theme for this week has been ‘Friends Again’. 

 

Importance of our Newsletter 
 

Our school newsletter comes out on a Friday and lots of important information and dairy dates. Please take time 

to read it carefully, and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to Ms Bradley or Mrs Taylor in 

the school office. 

 

 Reception Parents 

We were very sad to see a poor turn out for the 

Reception children’s Tapestry workshop. It is 

important to monitor your child’s development 

and progress through their Tapestry account. If 

you would like to find out more about Tapestry, 

please speak to the office staff who could then 

arrange another workshop with Ms Snelling.  

Maths Whizz 

Best Usage: Feliks Wisemen, Illiana Bishop, Pheobe Page, 
Lydia Ladbrooke Holmes, Molly Denny and Lily Denny. 

Best Progress: Phoebe Page, Feliks Wisemen, Betty Keal, 
Lily Denny, Lydia Ladbrooke Holmes and Jack Bidle. 

For best progress Oaks receive the cup this time. 
 

 
 

 Well done to all those children, another fantastic effort. 
Please keep up the good work. 

PARENT PARKING 

Please may we ask parents that when they are parking at the designated 

park car park, to please park with care and in a sensible manor.  Thank you 

 



 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Nutritional Ninjas after School Cooking Club 

There will be no Cooking Club starting after school 

next Thursday. Due to circumstances out of our 

hands we have had to cancel the whole terms 

classes with this company.  

However we have found an amazing new company 

called ‘Kiddy Cook’ that will be starting every 

Tuesday after the October half term. 

We are limited to 12 spaces, so the first 12 letters 

returned will be signed up for the first term of 

cooking classes. We will be running this club 

consistently, so everyone will have a go. 

It will run from 3.15pm till 4.15pm, everything is 

supplied but we do ask that each child brings their 

own Tupperware, clearly named for the food to 

come home in. 

 Letters will be sent out on Monday. 

 

 

IMPORTANT: Willows Class 

Willows have a Forest school session every Friday after 

lunchtime. Please can you make sure that your child 

brings in a suitable set of clothes to change into for 

outdoor activities. This includes footwear. 

 

Norfolk County Library Books 

Please can you all have a look through book bags 

and books at home for any that have the ‘Norfolk 

School Library Service’ sticker on. These need to 

be returned to school as soon as possible, Thank 

you. 

 

 

Willows Class 
Willows were very excited to receive a parcel with a 

stamp from Buckingham Palace.   
Back in May we made and sent cards to The Duke 
and Duchess of Sussex to congratulate them on 
their wedding day.  This week all the pupils who 

made cards received a picture and message from 
The Duke and Duchess of Sussex to say thank you 
for their card. Please check your book bags for the 

special envelope each child received. 

 

Oaks Gressenhall School Trip 

The children had an amazing time at Gressenhall, and Mrs 

Morton and Mrs Chilvers were very proud of their good 

behaviour. We would also like to say Thank You to Mr 

Denny for accompanying the class on the trip. Well done 

Oaks. 

 

Oaks Swimming 

Letters are coming home this week 

about swimming lessons for Oaks. 

These will be starting every Wednesday 

after the October Half Term. Please 

complete the permission form and 

return by Wednesday 10th October. 

Details of what the children need for 

swimming are detailed in the letter. 

 



 
 

 

Dates for your Diary        

Monday 1st October – Bungay High School Open Evening from 6pm 

Thursday 4th October – Hobart High School Open Evening from 6.30pm, for Year 6 pupils 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival at the Church 2PM 

Wednesday 17th October – Half Term 

Monday 29th October – Return to school 

Wednesday 31st October – Oaks swimming begins, letters will be sent out next week 

Monday 5th November – Year 6 Maths Code-Breaking morning – Hobart, details to follow 

Monday 19th November – Photographer for Individual and Sibling Photos 

Friday 30th November – PTA Christmas Fair, more details to follow 

Thursday 6th December – Immunisation Team for Flu Vaccination reception to Year 5, details to follow 

Wednesday 12th December – Willows Christmas Performance – Time to be confirmed 

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Dinner and Christmas Party, details to follow 

Monday 17th December – Christmas Carol Service, 2PM at the Church  

Tuesday 18th December – Last Day of Term 

Thursday 3rd January – Return to school 

 

 

     

 

 

 

Special Lunch 

Letters have been sent home detailing the ‘Street Food Thursday ‘Lunch that is being served on Thursday 4th 

October.  If you would like your child to have this special meal, then please return the form no later than 

Monday 1st October. 

 
 

 

 

Maths and Grammar Workshops for Parents 
3rd October @ Woodton – Grammar for Parents KS1 at 2.30pm & KS2 at 3.30pm with Mrs Kenyon 

4th October @ Ellingham – Maths for Parents at 3.30 with Mrs Morton 

9th October @ Woodton – Maths for Parents at 3.30 with Mrs Morton 

 

All parents from both schools are invited to attend at either school depending on which dates suit you. If you 

have any questions please don’t hesitate to speak to the school office. 

 
 

 

 


